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Dear: 

Thank you for your quick response to the questionnaire 
we sent you regarding Proposition 10. 

Proposition 10, the measure that would require 
"no-smokingw sections in virtually every enclosed place of 
employment including office buildings, factories and 
employee lounges, is an unnecessary and costly intrusion 
into the operations of California's businesses. 

Your questionnaire indicated that your company would 
have difficulty with the ramifications of Proposition 10. 
It is urgent that your company examine the effects 

Bow could companies be impacted by Proposition 101 

B ~ n ~ s a n i z n k i n n  n f  Bs?rk Areas -- Your company 
would be responsible for organizing separate "smoking' and 
"no-smoking" 2ections resulting in costly and possibly 
damaging effects to productivity. Consider if it is 
practical to "sectiong such areas as: 

1. off ices 
2. secretarial pools 
3. production centers 
4. cafeterias 
5. lounges 
6. rooms with fixed equipment 
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of 80 ON 10 include the California Manufacturers 
Association, the California Federation of Labor - AFL-CIO 
(COPE), the Hotel and Hotel Association of California, the 
Rational Federation of Independent Bu8inees, the Paaca 
Officers Research Association of California (PORAC), the' 
California State Chamber of Commerce, the California 
Association of Realtors, the Los Angelen Chanber of 
Commerce, the San Diego Chamber of Commerce, and the Anaheim 
Chamber of Comerce. 

Xh$ %ADS Lo ia nnu. I am strongly urging 
that your company adopt a position of HQ Qn U. 
Proposition 10 is a costly, misleading and unfair atatewide 
initiative and nust be defeated on November 4. I would 
appreciate if you could take the time to notify us of your 
endorsement either by letter or by returning the enclosed 

Sincerely, 

Robert nonagan, President 
California Manufacturers Association 

Enclosures 
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